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President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hi BDTHC Members,

     Here we are in 2017 "WOW" does 
the time fly.  The holidays are over 
and it now down to business.

     We had our first meeting for 2017 on Jan. 9,2017 at 
the Forty Fort municipal building in the basement at 6pm.

     The members who were present discussed many things for 
the upcoming year.  We have the flyers for the open hunt 
and club members only spring picnic and hunt ready and on 
the web site.  The dates for these events are May 
21,2017for the club members only picnic hunt and August 12, 
2017 for our open hunt.

     The color for the club shirt was decided to be gray.  
As soon as we get a sample we will make orders.

     We would like to welcome back returning member John 
Hilstolsky and new member Deborah Gale.

     I will be contacting Garrett for a hunt package for 
our open hunt.

     Bob Brown would like to know if anyone would be 
interested in detecting a site if they can't keep the items 
they find?  We made the suggestion that he try to  get the 
property owner to let us keep the coins but turn all the 
relics

"The Penn Pointer"



over to them.  This way we would at least get something out 
if it.  We have done this with other clubs in the past and 
is has worked out well for both parties.

     George Walko is working on getting a person to give a 
presentation on telephone collectibles and relics. More to 
come on this.

    For the Drawings:  Membership was won by Mike Mazur
" Club Drawing:  John Hilstolsky
" Find of the Month:  By Derr, Half Cent, 1799 or 1800

     Next meeting will be on February 13, 2017 at the Forty 
Foot Municipal building in the basement at 6pm.  I hope to 
see more members at this meeting.

That's all for now.  Good Detecting
President BDTHC
By Derr


